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Barton & Loguidice ,  D.P.C.  
 

Memo To: Dave Higgins Date: April 6, 2016 

 City of Mechanicville   

    

From: Don Fletcher Project No.: 991.017.003 

 Vice President Phase No.: Design 

    

Subject: PFOA Testing of Mechanicville 

Drinking Water 

  

         

         

 

               

 

We have reviewed the Laboratory Report by JH Consulting Group, Inc. regarding testing for 

perfluorooctanic acid (PFOA) of a sample of  City of Mechanicville drinking water taken on March 14, 

2016. The report indicates that the testing for PFOA was completed in accordance with US EPA Method 

537, which is the appropriate standard testing method, and that PFOA was not detected in the sample of 

Mechanicville’s drinking water. 

 


